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Miller, Debra

From: Herrera, Tomas
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 8:23 AM
To: sales@ameriglo.com
Cc: Sepulveda, Lymari X; Struckmeyer, Richard
Subject: Ameriglo Sealed Source and Device Transfer of Ownership Request

Good Morning Mr. Callihan, 
 
We have reviewed your August 11, 2016, letter responding to the NRC’s request for additional information 
regarding the transfer of ownership of SSD NR-1286-D-102-E from Isolite Corporation to Ameriglo, LLC. 
 
In your response to the NRC’s question regarding the use of labeling you stated that Ameriglo has applied for 
trademark registration of “ZONE 3” and “USAH3”.  Since the registrations are pending the NRC will not 
approve the use of “ZONE 3” or “USAH3” at this time.   
 
The NRC can complete the transfer of the registration certificate using labeling “Ameriglo” as was also 
requested in your application.  Alternatively the NRC may approve the use of “ZONE 3” and “USAH3” in 
conjunction with the inclusion of Ameriglo’s exempt distribution license number that will be issued by the NRC 
or Ameriglo may submit an amendment request to the NRC once the “ZONE 3” and “USAH3” have been 
registered as designated trademarks. 
 
In addition, for consistency purposes we intend to use Roswell, Georgia instead of Atlanta, Georgia as the city 
for your facility’s address.  Your application signed June 16, 2016 states Roswell, but your letter dated August 
11, 2016, lists Atlanta as the city.  In addition the copy of your State of Georgia possession license references 
Roswell. 
 
Please let us know how you would like for us to proceed. 
 
Please submit the requested information within 30 calendar days of the date of this e-mail.  If we do not receive 
complete information within 30 days, we will consider your request as having been abandoned by you.  This is 
without prejudice to the submission of a complete new request.   
 
Thank you, 
Tomas Herrera 
SSD Team Leader 
U.S. NRC 
NMSS/MSTR/MSLB 
301-415-7138 
 


